
REGULAR COLBURN TOWN MEETING; September 14, 2020 

The regular Town Board Meeting convened at the Colburn Town Hall @7:00 

Present: Chairmen Sigourney   Clerk:  Horacek; Supervisor:  Gold; Treasurer: Holmes 
                 Absent: Supervisor:  Horacek 
 
The minutes of the last meeting were read.  A motion was made by Supervisor    Gold     to accept the minutes as 
read 2nd by Chairman Sigourney   Motion Carried 

Department Reports 
               Treasurer Report:   

 Checking:  $426.63  
         1st Savings: $16,089.74    
         2nd Equipment Savings: $87,226.45 
         Fire Equipment Savings: $3,928.86  

            Tax Collection Saving: $251.62     
             Shop Fire Account: $143,800.28 

 Motion by Supervisor Gold; 2nd by Supervisor Chairman Sigourney    to accept the treasures report.   
 Motion Carried 

 
Voucher List:  Was submitted in the amount of $19,077.27 
A motion   was made by Supervisor Gold; 2nd by Supervisor Chairman Sigourney to accept the voucher list as 
submitted and pay the bills.  Motion Carried 

Highway: 

  Terry: Trimmed trees, went to dump, hauled gravel, worked at dump 

Wayne: Trimmed trees, went to dump, graded roads, replace a stop sign, put up fire sign 
    Mowed town hall and roads 

 
Fire District: No meeting 

 
Old Business: The amount for the new build is $360,850.00, plus the cost of the door. They hope to start 

the footings this week. Clerk and treasurer with be picking the color and the stone. Gerry Schepp 
asked what was going to be done with the old town hall. Chairman Sigourney stated we will keep it 
until the new building is done. After that it will be put out for bids. Chairman Sigourney will be 
getting the financing for the new building.  

 
 
New Business:  Audit of town books was set for October 12, 2020 at 5:00 PM with the regular meeting to   

follow. 
 
 

Announcements: Next monthly meeting: October 12, 2020 
 

Motion to adjourn by Supervisor Chairman Sigourney    2nd by Supervisor Gold 

Terri L. Horacek, Clerk 


